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responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 
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CHANGE TO LAS BAMBAS PRODUCTION GUIDANCE 
 
 
This announcement is made by MMG Limited (MMG or Company, together with its subsidiaries, the 
Group) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange 
of Hong Kong Limited (Listing Rules) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined under the 
Listing Rules). 
 
MMG advises that as a result of localised wall instability restricting access to mining in sections of the 
Ferrobamba pit at the Las Bambas mine, copper in concentrate production in the September quarter 
will be below forecast rates.  

 
The wall instability is localised and in the same wall as the instability that occurred in late 2017. 
Continued instability is delaying access to these sections of the Ferrobamba pit. This is partly offset by 
mining in other areas at lower grades. In addition, whilst mill throughput rates have increased 
substantially and are above design rates, they have not increased to plan. 
 
As a result, Las Bambas copper in concentrate production in 2018 is now likely to be in the range of 
375,000 tonnes to 395,000 tonnes, down from previous guidance of 410,000 tonnes to 430,000 tonnes. 
C1 costs are also expected to rise slightly on the lower volumes to US$1.10 to US$1.20 per pound, up 
from previous guidance of US$1.00 to US$1.10 per pound. 
 
Whilst these issues will impact on 2018 production, they are not expected to impact the medium term.    
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Actions are currently underway to restore mining in the impacted area and MMG will provide a further 
update on progress at Las Bambas at the release of the third quarter production report in October 
2018.  
 

By order of the Board 
MMG Limited 
Gao Xiaoyu 

CEO and Executive Director 
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